
 
 
 

LAUREL HOLLOW 
 

VEHICLE SIZE RESTRICTIONS 
 
Residents are responsible for notifying contractors of Laurel Hollow vehicle 
restrictions. 
 
Vehicles greater than 35 feet in length or 13 feet in height are not allowed 
due to a significant risk for damage to community infrastructure as well as to 
the entering vehicles. 
 
This includes but is not limited to moving companies, roofing tile contractors, 
paving contractors or any delivery vehicle with the potential to exceed 
restrictions. 
 
Notify a Laurel Hollow Board Member as far in advance as possible if a 
vehicle is expected that might exceed the limits.  
 

Oversized vehicles are to park outside the rear gate along Roberts 
Road.   

 
A Laurel Hollow Board Member will position the rear entrance gate 
open and monitor the delivery. 

 
Moving vans need to meet the size restrictions or transfer the load to a 
smaller delivery vehicle. 

 
Roofing tile and paver deliveries typically use a 45-foot flatbed trailer 
with an attached forklift which can deliver pallets inside the community. 

 
   REPAIR COSTS DUE TO DELIVERY DAMAGE OR CONTRACTOR 

DAMAGE TO COMMUNITY PROPERTY WILL BE PAID BY THE 
COMMUNITY AND PASSED THROUGH TO THE HOMEOWNER 
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